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Happy New Year from the Fenland Study team

Dear Fenland COVID-19 Study volunteers,

We hope the start of 2021 finds you well. Thank you for
your on-going support of the study.

As you will be aware, COVID-19 case rates are rising
rapidly in our region, particularly for the new variant
which is more easily transmitted.

At this time, your continued contribution to the Fenland COVID-19 study
remains really important. Please complete your antibody blood test
and keep completing the questionnaires online.

As we are living under tightened lockdown restrictions, it is also important
that we keep collecting data from the questionnaires about your wellbeing,
weight, activity and diet. This is so that we can evaluate the total impact of
COVID-19, and the restrictions required to supress it, on our health and
well-being.

With best wishes for the New Year from the Fenland Study team.
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